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The annual conference of representatives of LMCs May 2012

The annual conference of representatives of LMCs took place on 22 and 23 June 2012 in Liverpool.

The General Practitioners Committee (GPC) has produced a report of proceedings which covers resolutions and election results as well as a number

of motions that were raised by London GPs.



